
Low-Poly Medieval Market 

Dear customer, 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for purchasing our 3D Model 
Pack - Low-Poly Medieval Market. Your support and trust in our Vanilla Art studio is of 

the utmost importance to us. 

We want you to know that every model in this pack was created with great attention to 
detail, passion for our art, and a commitment to providing you with a high quality and 

unique tool for creating low-poly games. We have worked hard to ensure that each 
object reflects the authentic atmosphere of the medieval marketplace and creates 

unique visual effects. 

Your selection is proof that our work is valued and sought after. We hope that Low-Poly 
Medieval Market will exceed your expectations and become an integral part of your 
creative projects. If you have any questions, suggestions, or need help with model 

integration, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for creating amazing worlds with us and for giving us the opportunity to 
share our art with the gaming community. Your support allows us to develop and 

improve, and we promise to continue to please you with new creative projects in the 
future. 

Regards, 
Vanilla Art Team 

Vanilla Art Studio.


